
 
IDOT NEWSFLASH:  DISTRICT 8 PRE-BID MEETING CANCELLED 

  
The District 8 Pre-bid Conference scheduled for today, January 4, 2006, at the DBE 
Resource Center, 225 N. 9th Street, East St. Louis, Illinois at 4:30 p.m. has been 
CANCELLED!  
 
This conference was for the following contracts:    
76953     
76454     
76955     
76972 


